
 
 
 

THE PROVINCIAL COURT OF NEWFOUNDLAND AND LABRADOR 
NOTICE TO THE PROFESSION AND THE GENERAL PUBLIC 

REVISED COVID-19 COURT SCHEDULING 
ST. JOHN’S PROVINCIAL COURT 
SMALL CLAIMS COURT CASES 

ISSUED MARCH 10, 2022 
 

 
Small Claims Court in St. John’s will recommence hearing its matters on Monday, April 4, 2022. 
 
Parties will be contacted by the Court regarding rescheduled dates.  
Alternatively, please visit the Court’s website for the new date at https://docket.court.nl.ca. 
 
Enquiries can be made to the St. John’s Provincial Court Centre by calling (709) 729-1004 or 
emailing stjohns@provincial.court.nl.ca. 
 


